
TEMPO Meeting Minutes January 22, 2019 

January 2019 Meeting: 

- Bonnie Motel discussed the success of both Cavalcade and the Disney trip. 

- There are several volunteer and board positions open for next year.  TEMPO is 
in need of a person to run the end of the year music banquet.  Retiring board 
members include, fundraising, away concessions manager and photography. 

- Reminder to pay dues.  This can be done on the TEMPO website.  For senior 
scholarships you must be a TEMPO member to be eligible for a scholarship. 

- There are still fundraising opportunities.  There was a MOD Pizza fundraiser 
that raised about $191.  People can still raise money for TEMPO by using 
Amazon. 

- As part of their budget proposal school board is considering charging for music 
sectionals. 

- Mr. Nation thanked everyone for their help with the Disney trip.   

- District Band was last week, and 7 students were accepted.   

- District Orchestra had the largest number of Conestoga students ever with 14, 
10 of whom went on to Regionals. 

- The Memorial Day DC trip is coming up.  The second payment is due March 1st. 

- The new band uniforms have arrived and they will preview them soon. 

- The meet and greet with 8th graders is tomorrow, with select group auditions 
soon after.   

- High school auditions will be in February. 

- TEMPO is considering doing a Spring spirit wear order. 

- District Chorus is in February.  11 students made District Choir. 

- The musical is in full swing.  Performances will be at 7 pm on Feb 27-March 2, 
with a 2pm matinee on March 2nd. 


